

Norbridge Academy
Stanley Street
Worksop
S817HX
Tel:01909 579515
Email info@norbridgeacademy.org.uk

...Changing lives

Friday 13th June 2025

Dear parents/carers,

We would like to outline our expectations for the use or possession of mobile phones for children, whilst on the school site.

As many children now have a mobile phone and lots of Year 6 children are walking to school and home independently, we would encourage children to bring mobile phones as they are essential for safety purposes.

However, the use of mobile phones is not permitted on the school site, and we expect children to turn them off and place them in their school bag when entering the school site.

Once in class it is essential that children place their phone in the tub, which will then be stored safely away by a member of staff until home time.

Phones will be handed back to children for them to use outside the school gates and on their way home at 3.15pm. Children must not turn their phones on until they have left the school site.

The same rules apply to children attending breakfast and after school club.

Children failing to comply with the above will have their phones confiscated and parents will be notified to collect it from the school office.

Thank you for your continued support in the matter.

Miss R Jackson Head of Academy